
TIME TO RENEW!
Contact 1st Vice, Paul Warring

to renew your membership
386-666-1381

My apologies for publishing this so late.  Life and
vacations got in the way. 

See the attached flyer for this month's fun filled dinner
dance on the 15th.  And don't forget the Flea Market the
Ladies have organized for Saturday, Sep 9!

The 4th of July Parade, as we touched on in last issue, was
hot but great and our float won 2nd place.  

July was a fruitful month, with the replacement of our
telephone, refrigerators and the resolution to our
draining issues over the pavement in front of the
building.  So far the changes have been effective though
we will continue to monitor and Tuttle Dozer Works has
been very responsive in tweaking the work, as needed. 
 Although we expect this won't last forever, we hope it
will last until we can get the parking lot paved.

Dinner Dance and Breakfast were both well attended
events and we hope you all can show up for future ones!

Remember to renew as soon as possible. The Early Bird
Discount Expires really soon. Renew before August 15th
through the Post for just $37. Also new members can join
us at the post for the same price. Please contact 1st Vice
Paul Warring at (386) 666-1381.
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Bingo - Every Wednesday @ 11AM
BSA Car Wash @ Ace Hardware - Cancelled
this month
Executive Meeting - Aug 14
Dinner/Dance - Aug 19
General Dinner Mtg - Aug 21
Breakfast - Aug 26

Be sure to see the full calendar at attached to the
newsletter.

UPCOMING EVENTS
MONTHLY HIGHLIGHTS

Leslie and Dakota Warring, Jennifer Young and Dan
Carroll singing their hearts out at the Dinner/Dance

Our Scouts leading the Parade



More News
The Post needs funds, so there are lots of upcoming plans to
help pay for our expenses, in addition to our normal monthly
events.

The Post is organizing a fall golf tournament for December 2
as a fundraiser.  We need sponsors and players to sign up and
volunteers to help organize are always welcome.  Also, let us
know of any local businesses that may be interested in
sponsoring the event.  Contact Sam Walker or Cynthia Lester
for more information.

The second annual pumpkin patch is on for October and we
will begin planning this month.  If you wish to be involved,
please contact CJ Myers.

Finally, share your ideas for fundraising and events at a
meeting or with an officer.  We want to get more involved and
do more things to support our Vets and our community.

NEW BUSINESSPOST NEEDS

New Bingo Board and machine
Inspection/Maintenance on septic tank and
drain field
Additional Tree Trimming

Below are some items the Post needs.  We will
likely run individual fundraisers for these in the
future, but wanted them on your radar should you
wish to donate funds, materials, or time towards
them now.

One of our regular Dinner/Dance attendees, this
young lady brought us to our feet singing Lee

Greenwood's "God Bless the USA"

If you have anything to add or mention, please let me know
no later than 1 week following the general meeting!
CJ Myers, 2nd Vice, 386-336-3482


